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MUST WRITE BY TUESDAY RE NARRAWALLEE LAND CLEARING.

I would like to voice my objections regarding the development of this section of land.
Having observed the development and how it has been executed I am shocked by the blatant lack of concern for
 the environment.
This development could have been done so differently with consideration of the land, the people who will be
 living on it and the effect on the inlet.
By developing it with the community in consideration,  so that it is a healthy and dynamic place to live side by
 side with nature, the whole area could have benefited. However instead - a decimation of the land creating soil
 degradation and habitat destruction has created an eye sore. I strongly oppose the further destruction of the
 small areas that have been left undeveloped e.g.
6 extra house blocks at the southern end of the subdivision in Carinya
St.

Regards
Margaret Shaw




